
 
          
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

              

                                                                                                  Dornstadt, 17.05.2021              
 
 
 
 
 
Raw material surcharge of +3,75% from 01.06.2021 to valid net list prices 
 
 
Dear business partner 
 
As already informed a couple of weeks ago, prices on raw material markets are still rising. 
According to analysts, this situation could become even worse till middle to end of this year. 
 
At present, the higher raw material price contained in our products reflects a price increase of 
approximately 6 - 8%. 
 
The current volumes of stocks, as well as a straight forward looking disposition 
realise us some breathing space. 
 
So for new orders from 01.06.2021, we will charge a raw material surcharge of +3.75% to 
your current net prices. 
 
However, we will then have to double check this surcharge every 10 days and, if necessary, 
adapt it at short notice. 
 
Special parts in new production have already become more expensive since middle of April, and 
will be offered at actual best prices. 
 
We thank you very much for your understanding and hope to continue a trustful partnership and 
cooperation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
HHT-Hartmetall GmbH & Co. KG  
 
 
 
Jürgen Mangold 
CEO 

 
 
 


